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Register Now for the Plug & Cutting 
Conference
Jennifer Zurko

Registration is now open for the next Plug & Cutting Conference that will be held in Charlotte, North Carolina 

September 17-19, 2018. The event includes a production tour to Rockwell Farms and Metrolina Greenhouses and 

an in-depth workshop, followed by two days of education and professional development where you’ll hear about the 

newest and best strategies, technologies and techniques in the world of plugs and cuttings.

For more information and to register, visit americanhort.org. GT

 


